


 

 

From: SATH <sathmembership@gmail.com>  
Sent: 10 October 2020 15:45 
To:  

@sqa.org.uk> 
Cc: @hotmail.com> 
Subject: Fwd: National Qualifications 2020-21 

 

Hi ,  

 

Just so you are aware we have put the below email out to history teachers in Scotland. We are 
very happy to share the results from the survey with you once we get them.  

 

We are equally happy to work with you both on anything that might come out of the survey.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

  

 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: SATH <sathmembership@gmail.com> 
Date: Sat, 10 Oct 2020 at 15:38 
Subject: National Qualifications 2020-21 
To:  <sathmembership@gmail.com> 

 

Hi all,  

 

We would very much appreciate hearing your thoughts and opinions on the recent 
announcements regarding History qualifications this session.  

 

In particular we are interested in the ways in which SATH (and others) can support you from this 
point on. We have produced a short anonymous survey for you to complete. 

 



SURVEY  

 

The survey will remain open until Monday 19th October. Please do share this with your History 
colleagues in school or elsewhere.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

 

--  

Scottish Association of Teachers of History 

www.sath.org.uk 

 

Follow us on Twitter: @SATHinfo 

Follow us on Instagram: @sath_info  

Join us on Facebook: Scottish History Teachers 

Join us on Microsoft Teams: (you must have a Glow Account) either search for ‘SATH team’ 
using the join code  

 
 

 

--  

Scottish Association of Teachers of History 

www.sath.org.uk 

 

Follow us on Twitter: @SATHinfo 

Follow us on Instagram: @sath_info  

Join us on Facebook: Scottish History Teachers 

Join us on Microsoft Teams: (you must have a Glow Account) either search for ‘SATH team’ 
using the join code  

 

 




